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Gopher Flat speed concerns

From Sutter Creek CA <noreply@civicplus.com>
Date Mon 1/6/2025 2:45 PM
To Tom DuBois <tdubois@cityofsuttercreek.org>

Name: Justin Howard
Email: justinhowardconsulting@gmail.com

Message: Hi Tom, my family and I bought a place on Gopher Flat back in August and I have some concerns
regarding pedestrian safety getting into town just a few short but dangerous blocks on Gopher Flat.
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1w3iazUr0r-WRkvLQtK9A7pd8om2Wvkl2ez3tiofjGSQ/edit?
usp=sharing Could you provide some insight into feasibility of speed tables/sidewalk, speed limit signs,
etc? Thank you, Justin


